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Holiday greetings 
I hope this finds you all well. 
I would like to thank all of you who donated to the AEF fund.  
You can s:ll donate to the AEF fund. It is easy to donate. Go to the Department 
website/ Na:onal Dona:on AEF fill out the form and send it in.  
If you have experienced a disaster, again go to the Department website or 
www.ALAforveterans.org/AEF. There will be an online applica:on. 
REMEMBER AEF is a na:onal program all applica:ons for assistance and dona:ons 
are on line. 
Members helping members. 
Hope to see you at DEC in January 
Happy Holidays, 
 
Suzanne Winters, Chairman 
Auxiliary Emergency Fund  
ALA Department of California 
ovsuz@comcast.net 
(916) 768-6679 
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